
 

MEMORANDUM State of Alaska 
 Department of Law 
 
TO: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FROM: 

April Simpson, Regulations and       
Initiatives Coordinator 
Office of the Lieutenant Governor 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca C. Polizzotto 
Chief Assistant Attorney General and 
Regulations Attorney 
Legislation, Regulations, and 
Legislative Research Section 

DATE: 
 
FILE NO.: 
 
TEL. NO.: 
 
SUBJECT: 
 

January 20, 2023 
 
JU2013200714 
 
(907) 465-3600 
 
Corrections to the Alaska 
Administrative Code (AAC): 
18 AAC 75.402(d)(2)(I) 

 
 In accordance with my authority under AS 44.62.125(b), please forward to the publisher 
the correction to the Alaska Administrative Code (AAC) described below. This revision corrects 
a typographical error. 
 
 The regulation to be revised is 18 AAC 75.402(d)(2)(I). The revisions to that subsection 
are as follows: 
 

- Please change “under 18 AAC 75.451(h)(4)(A) to determine the necessary…” to “under 
18 AAC 75.451(h)(4)(B) to determine the necessary…” 
 
 In addition, please add an editor’s note to the end of 18 AAC 75.402 to read as follows: 
 

 As of Register 245 (April 2023), the regulations attorney 
made technical corrections under AS 44.62.125(b)(6), to 18 AAC 
75.402. 
 

Thank you for your assistance, and please contact me if you have additional questions. 
 
RCP:fcb 
 
CC:  Gary Mendivil, Regulations Contact 
  Department of Environmental Conservation 
 
  Steve Weaver, Senior Assistant Attorney General 
  Department of Law 
   
  Kady Levale, Regulations Coordinator  
  Office of the Lieutenant Governor 
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